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1.                

Quarterly Neighborhood Zoom Meeting 

 

Due to the Covid-19 Virus, we will have our November 

Neighborhood Meeting via ZOOM. Our plan is to have a 

virtual town hall meeting to discuss neighborhood 

issues and have a special presentation by the Memphis 

Police Department.  

If you are new to Zoom and need help, please reach out 

to Ann Meier (901-756-1981). 

Topic: KSANA meeting by Zoom 
Time: Nov 19, 2020 07:00 PM Central Time (US and 
Canada) 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85245038334 
 
Meeting ID: 852 4503 8334 
 
One tap mobile 
+13017158592,,85245038334# US (Washington D.C) 
+13126266799,,85245038334# US (Chicago) 
   Meeting ID: 852 4503 8334 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Calendar of Upcoming Events 
  
   August 15th - Quarterly Meeting 
             (Balmoral Church – 7:00pm) 
 

   August 26th - Neighborhood Watch Meeting 
       (6:30pm Ridgeway Police Station – 3849 Ridgeway) 
 

   October 1st – National Night Out/20th year for KSANA 
  (Balmoral Church – 6:30pm) 

 
   October 26th – KSANA Annual Halloween Hayride 
  (Camrose Cove 5:30pm) 
 

   October 28th - Neighborhood Watch Meeting 
       (6:30pm Ridgeway Police Station – 3849 Ridgeway) 

 
November 21st – KSANA Fire & Police BBQ 

(Balmoral Church 6:30pm) 
 
     
     
    
 

Save the Date! 

Maintaining our Association 
 

 KSANA is a voluntary nonprofit association dedicated to 
promoting the common interest of the property owners 
and residents of the Neighborhood. Your continued 
support during these difficult times is critical in allowing us 
to continue to provide our programs and services for your  
community.  
 
Key Objectives of our Association:  

➢ To provide a forum for residents to exchange ideas and 
interests having a commonality to the residents of the 
neighborhood 

➢ To maintain, protect, and enhance the Association's area 
and to promote a sense of community pride and safety. 

➢ To represent the Association as a unified body in matters 
of concern to the residents. 

➢ To keep the residents informed of public and 
governmental issues and civic affairs that involve the 
Association. 

➢ To promote a safe and friendly neighborhood. 

We are still looking for new members, so if you have not 
already done so, please complete the attached 
Contribution Form and return it at your earliest 
convenience.  
 
Sincerely, 

The KSANA Board of Directors 

 

Crime & Safety  

                     

Although the Neighborhood Watch Program has been put on 

hold temporarily due to the Pandemic, the Ridgeway 

Precinct continues to support our neighborhood and the 

73000 residents in Southeast Memphis with 136 Officers and 

14 Managers. Although crime in Memphis gets a lot of 

attention from the media, crime in our area was down in 

2019 and so far again in 2020. Please give a wave and shout 

out to the officers that help keep our neighborhood one of 

the best in all of Memphis.  
 

 Calendar of Upcoming Events 
  Key Communication 
  
   Due to the Pandemic, some of our regular Neighborhood 
activities may have to be postponed or modified. We all 
need to stay flexible in the current environment. To keep 
everyone informed, your Board has implemented several 
modes of communication: 
 

➢ Email: Please let us know if you want to have your 
email address added to our list. 

➢ Newsletter: Published four times a year. 
➢ Nextdoor; Facebook and our KSANA Webpage 

(KSANA.org) 
 

Thanks to Micah Haddad for keeping our communications 
current and relevant.  We will keep you posted as to events 
and key activities.  

 
Make a difference! Get involved with your Neighborhood 

Association!!! 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85245038334
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Important Numbers 

 
SeniorBSafe hotline:  274-7477 

To Report a crime – 545-COPS (2677) 

Ridgeway Precinct – 636-4500 

Adrianna Hill (Neighborhood Watch) - 636-4539  

Mayor’s Action Center – 576-6500 or 311 

(Call MAC to report code violations) 

Storm Drain Problem – 357-0100 

Pothole Problem – 528-2911 

To report littering motorists, get the vehicle’s license 

number and call Clean-Up! – 52 CLEAN (2-5326) 

To report unleashed dogs – 636-1416 

To report owners who fail to pick up after their pets – 

576-6721                                                                                                 

For Spanish-speaking officer – 598-4184 

MGU (Multi-Agency Gang Unit- 222-GANG (4264)  

 

 

 

 

 

KSANA Neighborly News 

➢ Happy Birthday to Bud Bush on turning 90 years young 

this month. 
➢ Sadly, Suzanne and Mark White will be moving soon 

to their new home off Walnut Grove. Mark and 
Suzanne have been great supporters of our 
neighborhood and although we wish them well, we 
will miss them very much. 

➢ Condolences: Thoughts and prayers go out to Rebecca 
Brasfield and family on the loss of her husband, Jerry 
Dean Brasfield.  Jerry and Rebecca, long time 
members of the neighborhood, owned Brasfield Auto 

Service at Quince and Ridgeway.  
 
Have something for the Keswick Stornaway Newsletter? We 
are published 4 times a year and would love to include your 
news, questions or comments. You can email them to: 
ksana.contact@gmail.com or patsym50@att.net 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Officers & Board of Directors 
 

President - David Smith    

 758-0510  SMITHDL55@att.net 

Vice President – Patsy Smith 

 758-0510  patsym50@att.net 

Recording Secretary – Micah Haddad 

619-8092  mysterytrain323@gmail.com  

Treasurer – Roger Meier   

 756-1981   roger_and_ann@bellsouth.net 

Corresponding Secretary –    Julie Wilkins  

 581-5343    jtwilkinsp@comcast.net 

Past President – Suzanne White 

  508-4887    whitefamily01@comcast.net 

Board Member – Ann Meier   

 756-1981    roger_and_ann@bellsouth.net  

Board Members – Hal & Denise Bland  

               949-7828    sharpedhv@gmail.com   

Board Member – Michael Malone                                                     

               752-1782                malonemichael@bellsouth.net  

Board Member –Vacant                                                      

                             

If you would like to serve on or work with the board on a project 

(or two), please contact any Board Member or Officer.  

 

KSANA Email Address: KSANA.contact @gmail.com 

KSANA Web site: KSANA.org 

 

Looking for Step Up Leaders 

Our Association intended to have an election for Officers and 
Board Members during our August Meeting. However, due to our 
inability to have a large gathering for an election, the existing 
board has agreed to continue for one additional year or until we 
can have a group setting. However, the nominations committee, is 
still looking for neighbors who want to make a positive 
contribution to our neighborhood. If you are interested in joining 
the board or a committee, please let any one of the existing board 
members know. Thank you for supporting your association. 

 

City & County News  

➢ Storm Drains:  We live in a 100-year flood plain 
and with fall upon us, please take care to clean 
out storm drains near your house to prevent 
flooding.

 
➢ Leaf Bag Drop off The Bagged leaf drop off is now 

open for Memphis residents. You can drop off 
leaf bags at the Collins Yard @ 304 Collins Street 
in Memphis. Please make sure all leaf filled bags 
are tied shut and remember to bring a copy of 
your MLGW bill.  

 
 

Enjoy the winter, stay safe and keep an eye out for the 

neighborhood! 

. 
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